
 
 
February 25th, 2021 
 
 
Kevin Allen 
Rotary Club of Boise 
PO Box 1636 
Boise, ID  83701 
 
RE:  Rotary District 5400 Grant for Tinker Camp 2020 
 
Dear Mr. Allen: 
 
Thank you for your donation of $2,871.00 to One Stone for Tinker Camp 2020.  As you saw 
during your visit, our team was teaching STEM to dozens of 3rd graders, and all were having 
fun learning.  We appreciate your support! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Caitlyn Scales 
 
Development Director 
caitlyn@onestone.org 
630-207-5607 
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